
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2015 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: inContact, Inc. d/b/a UCN, Inc.’s NY P.S.C. No. 2 Telephone Tariff  
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

On behalf of inContact, Inc. d/b/a UCN, Inc. (“inContact”), enclosed for filing are the revised pages 
for the initial tariff for Interexchange Services – NY P.S.C. Telephone Tariff No. 2 and the revised 
Addenda PL-2.  The revised pages are being filed pursuant to the request of Staff. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Karen M. Hyde 
On behalf of inContact, Inc. d/b/a UCN, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
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